

April 18, 2024

Stormmaster

Hey Rocky,

Thanks so much for "walking" alongside those we serve around the world and HOPE International.

To show our appreciation, we will be offering some zoom meetings for our friends to enjoy later this spring through summer. Look for the dates and information to come to your email inbox soon. Hope that you can join us for one or all!

And how shall they preach, except they be sent? as it is written, How beautiful are the feet of them that preach the gospel of peace, and bring glad tidings of good things!

Romans 10:15

Gratefully,

JEFF RUTT, CEO, Keystone Custom Homes Chairman/ Founder, HOPE International 717.464.9060 x1142

cc: meh

